
K!:IOCERa 

KYOCERA CORPORATION 
5-22, Kitainoue-cho Higashino 
Yamashina-ku, Kyoto 607 Japan 
Phone: 075-592-3851 
Telex: 5422-479 

' . ' 

' I 

• I I(• 

The Honorable Victor Atiyeh 
Governor 
Office of the Governor 
State of Oregon 
State Capitol 
Salem 97310, OR 

Dear Governor Atiyeh, 

l 

I 
August 6, 1 98 6 

I would like to express my gratitude for your hospitality 
and courtesy in my visit to the United States. I appreciate 
that your sincerity made our exhibition informative. 
According to reports from my staffs from Vancouver, the 
exhibition is going well, and I am pleased to know you 
are satisfied with this exhibition, too. 

Thank you very much for your kind celebration on Mr. Tsukamoto 
and myself. I thankfully received your words in the banquet, 
that is very poetic and beautiful. 

I am looking forward to seeing you in Japan in October. 

Sincerely yours, 

X~~ 
Kazuo Inamori 
President 


